
Dear Sir or Madam.

Thank you for your generosity in gifting San Diego Charger Football
tickets to North County Kinship Program.

Thanks to your thoughtfulness, my grandson and I are able to attend
a live game this season. Teamwork is an important life lesson taught
over and over by the members of this team.

We look forward to a fun evening.

Sincerely,

Va"./Z 4l_
'7nNancy M. RayJ

Brendon M. Ray


